A& )+, "~ #/(
4S84 () #"*!

February 2015

LHEE " )+ e~ ¢

#0123 4" 20" #2* 5 /" Gh LH#I3* 7+
e Goal was to develop 3-year roadmap to prioritize implementation of the plan’s initiatives
* More than 40 faculty members attended.
* Faculty worked in groups divided by the four pillars of the plan - two groups per pillar —
healthcare solutions, TIPS, undergraduate residential experience and education

technologies. The “mirror” groups then joined to compare their assessments and to
produce one final assessment

* The final assessment included an assigned priority level and a ranking on ease of
implementation (see figure below).







- Draft committee report to make recommendation about cross college teaching to the
leadership at VU by end of April.

QU —GA-82(212(>—#,+> . =4

@<+8**

Meetings and Progress

 The TIPS Review Panel co-chairs met and put together a plan to further refine the rubric
and to beta test the assessment before assigning the proposals the full panels.

 The panels will use RedCAP to generate consistent assessments.

e Proposal evaluations will include a score on nine questions, a summary statement
regarding funding suggestion, and a categorical assessment of strong, average or weak.

 The Review Panel’s work will be complete by the end of March and sent to the Council
for consideration

Next Steps
« The TIPS Council will review the panels’ evaluations at the beginning of April.

e Final decisions will be made by the end of the spring semester with funding available in
July 2015.
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Meetings and Progress



Next Steps
 The advisory committee is working on a proposal that can be presented to our
Undergraduate Medical Education Committee and our Executive Faculty this spring.
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Meetings and Progress



Next Steps
 The SAB initiative assessment will be given to the leadership team for consideration.
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* No activity in February

*
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e The Graduate Committee appointed by Provost Wente will issue a report on Graduate
Education by March 1st. As part of that process, they have been meeting weekly and
have secured input from a graduate student advisory board that they appointed.
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e The Februray meeting was postponed due to weather.
J3KO*82>H("g

1. Inaugural Chancellor Faculty Fellows Announced
2. New website aims to improve undergraduate research experience
3. Faculty develop Strategic Plan roadmap at retreat




